
From: Tori Beth Black
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/12/2017 3:28:16 PM
Subject: Updated Ralph Norman Event Saturday

Hey Lily! 
 

Hope everything's going well this week. I spoke with Vic Dabney about the Ralph Norman event on 
Saturday. LG should arrive by 5:00pm and will be there for about an hour. He will be introduced by 
County Council member Ben Connell and then the LG will introduce Ralph Norman. 
 

Thanks! 
 
Tori Beth
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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